
 

 

Quincy Citywide Parents' Council 
(Quincy Citywide PTO) 

  
 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom: 
Monday, January 22nd, 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

Join us to learn about Early Literacy Screening; New Regulations and Support 
for K-3 Students. Assistant Superintendent Erin Perkins, and the Director of Special 
Education, Julie Graham will be joining us to answer your questions and discuss the 
process. 

 
 
 

The link to join the meeting is: 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://quincypublicschools.zoom.us/j/87426506941?pwd=aERxWmR1ek5GcEM

5NDRPMmsrWEdVUT09 

Meeting ID: 874 2650 6941        Passcode: 876918 

 

 

 
 

Email pto.citywide@gmail.com if you have trouble signing in. 
 

We invite and encourage all QPS parents, guardians, teachers 
and interested community members to join us for this Zoom meeting. 
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